Greene County Community School District Special Meeting/Work Session March 10, 2021

The Greene County Community School District Board of Directors held a work session on March 10, 2021 in the District Board Room, located in the Middle School. President Steve Karber called the meeting to order at 5:15 p.m. Directors Steve Fisher, John McConnell and Catherine Wilson; Superintendent Tim Christensen and Board Secretary Brenda Muir were all present. Due to COVID-19 concerns, seating was limited and the meeting was live streamed for public access. Director Mike Dennhardt was absent.

Fisher made and McConnell seconded a motion to approve the agenda as presented. Motion carried 4-0.

Superintendent Tim Christensen gave a presentation on the proposed 2021-2022 Certified Budget, which will be addressed in the regular monthly meeting. He explained the tax rates and compared them to previous years, along with expenditure and revenue changes.

Reports, normally given during the regular meeting, were heard during the work session. Karber reported on a Memorandum of Understanding that the school will be asked to approve due to the FFA students participating in the County Fair. Fisher reported on the Administrative and Classified Negotiations committee meeting. Karber reported meeting with Owners Representative Harding on change orders being presented for approval in the regular meeting.

Administrative Reports were given remotely by Principals Scott Johnson, Shawn Zanders and Brian Phillips, Director of Teaching & Learning Karen Sandberg, Reading Specialist Julie Neal, Instructional Math Coach Audrey Hinote, Grounds/Transportation Director Shawn DeMoss and Technology Director Brent Gerzema. Activities Director Todd Gordon was not in attendance but Superintendent Christensen reported that we hosted sectional basketball games.

Owners Representative Sam Harding explained, and fielded questions about, the change orders which are on the regular agenda. McConnell pointed out we are still below the contingency for change orders on the High School/Career Academy.

President Karber declared the meeting adjourned at 6:18 p.m.	
President	Secretary